
Principal- Carole Wettergreen       
Secretary- Christine Bramham 

Phone (519) 542-5771 
January 2024

Lakeroad Public School 
955 Lakeshore Road 
Sarnia, ON N7V 2V3 
 
Covid-19 Screening and Etiquette  
Prior to attending school, it is strongly recommended that all 
students, staff and visitors complete the https://covid-
19.ontario.ca/school-screening/. 
If students arrive with or develop symptoms during the day, 
students will be sent home and expected to follow the screening 
return to school timelines.  
Masks are welcome but not required for students at school or on 
the bus.   
Proper hand hygiene will continue to be encouraged with regular 
hand washing and hand sanitizing throughout the day.  
Remember to cough in their elbow, and avoid touching face, 
eyes, nose and mouth. 
 
School Bus Zone 2 
Download the SchoolBusInfo – Bus Status 4 Bus app which 
displays up to date bus service information for schools in LKDSB. 
This app uses real-time push notification alerts to keep users 
updated. Users can subscribe to receive alerts for inclement 
weather cancellations and school bus delays.  Also see 
https://cklass.ca/services/student-transportation/ 
 
School Hours: 
8:35  Yard Supervision Begins 
8:50   Instruction Begins 
10:50-11:30 1st Nutrition Break & Recess 
1:10-1:50  2nd Nutrition Break & Recess 
3:10   Dismissal 
 
Crossing Guards 
A crossing guard is on duty at the intersection of Indian Road and 
Lakeshore Road in the morning between 8:00 - 8:50AM & 
between 3:10 - 3:30PM.  
 
Online Updates: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Lakeroad-Public-School 
School website: www.lkdsb.net/school/lakeroad/ 
 
Going to be Away? If your child is late for school or absent, 
please let us know by using SchoolMessenger. You can also call 
the school to let us know.  We have 24/7 answering machine: 
(519) 542-5771.   

Late? If a child arrives after 8:50am, they are to report to the office 
for a Welcome slip before going to class. 

Winter Weather  
The weather continues to change from day to day 
and is getting colder.  Please continue to check 
the forecast and send outdoor clothing to match – 
coat, hat, mittens, snowpants in order to keep 
everyone warm and comfortable outside.   
 
Playground Equipment (climbers) are now closed 
for the season.   
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Is your child ready for Kindergarten? If your child 

is four or five years old by December 31, 2024, 

registration is as easy as 1, 2, 3. 

1. Find your school. 
2. Register online. Sign up for an LKDSB 

Parent/Guardian account in our secure 
Aspen Student Information System and 
follow the steps to register a Kindergarten 
student. Instructions on how to create an 
account can be found here. 

3. Meet with our caring staff at your local 
public school on Thursday, February 1st 
or Friday, February 2nd.  

We look forward to meeting you! 

 

Note: If you miss Kindergarten registration on 

February 1 or 2, you can still register your child.  

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
https://cklass.ca/services/student-transportation/
https://www.facebook.com/Lakeroad-Public-School
http://www.lkdsb.net/school/lakeroad/
https://class.mybusplanner.ca/Eligibility.aspx
https://lkdsb.myontarioedu.ca/aspen/logon.do?deploymentId=lkdsbsis
https://lkdsb.myontarioedu.ca/aspen/logon.do?deploymentId=lkdsbsis
https://www.lkdsb.net/Board/Registration/Documents/LKDSB%20OLR%20Parent%20Guardian%20Account%20creation.pdf


Remembrance Day Poppy Donations 
Thank you to all those who donated towards the 
poppies.  Our total school donation was $79.00  
 
Candy Cane Sales 
The Gr. 6/7 & 7/8 class would like to thank you for 
your support with the Candy Cane Fundraiser. 
They raised a total of $159.19 to go towards their 
year-end trip!  

  
Popcorn Cards  
Poprcorn cards are once again available on 
SchoolCash Online for purchase. Students from 
Mr. Core’s class will deliver popcorn every 
Tuesday and Friday starting the week of January 
8th. All funds raised will go towards the Gr. 6/7 & 
7/8 Year End Trip & Gr. 8 Graduation.   
 
Student Leadership Team – Family Movie 
Night 
This is a family event that is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 31st at 6pm in our gym.  
There will be snacks and drinks for pre-sale 
available on SchoolCash Online soon.  Stay tuned 
for more information coming your way!     
 
School Council News 
Thank you for supporting the FundScrip 
fundraiser.  We received a profit of $427.80.   
 
Our next School Council meeting will be on 
January 24th at 6pm in the Learning Commons. All 
are welcome! 
 
Upcoming Dates 
January 18 – GLSS 7/8 Info Night @ 6pm 
January 19 – Hot Lunch Orders Due @ 9am 
January 24 – School Council Meeting @ 6pm 
January 26 – Hot Lunch: Boston Pizza 
January 31 – Family Movie Night @ 6pm 
February 1 – Kindergarten Registration 4pm-7pm 
February 2 – Kindergarten Registration 9am -3pm 
February 2 – PA Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEMBER ACTS OF EMPATHY AND KINDNESS BY 
OUR VERY OWN LION FAMILIES 

 

 
 55 Blessing Bags prepared by Mrs. Norcross’ class – 

donated to charities in our community.  

Plenty of generous donations for The Salvation Army.                   


